
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Thursday 

June 19, 2025 

 

 

• Magic the Gathering and Pokemon Club is happening after the eating portion of lunch in the home 
ec. room. 

• There is no official GSA meeting today, however the library will be open for GSA members if they 
would like to drop in. 

• Notices will be going home tomorrow for any library books that have not yet been returned. Avoid a 
hassle, get those books in today! 

• Today’s hot lunch is calzones.  

 


